| am writing to encourage the body to cease this attack, by a super majority of legislators, and the
governor, elected to represent the will of ALL of Oregons citizens, on our 2nd Amendment rights.

We elect you for the purpose of doing the business of State, not the capricious wielding of power over
its citizens.

These bills taken individually are intrusive in the way of negatively impacting the rights of honest, sane,
upstanding tax payers.

The backbone of Oregons body.

Taken in total, they are the gutting of what is often referred to as the “First Amendment”, the 2nd
Amendment.

Why is this ocurring?.

Good question.

Slow down, take a deep breath and come to the table with work that reflects a true understanding of
the social problems that lead to the violence plaguing our society.

Attacking the rights of those unrelated to this social dissonance will NOT solve the problem!

R&R;

Ralph Newton
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